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Welcome 

Welcome back 'Lilies'! Wow that was a long half term and here comes 

another one. We have had a great first half term, our new pupils are 

settled and we look forward to continuing with our community studies 

and enterprise ventures. We also have a new name for our classes PFA 

(Preparing for Adulthood) 

  

This term our focus is… 

 

 

Key Class information 

Monday- Swimming 

Tuesday/ Wednesday- Cooking sessions  

Thursday- Forest school 

Curriculum 

This half term pupils continue to explore the local 

community and look to complete our OCR units. 

Swimming was a huge success, so much so, that we 

have managed to secure another half term of 

sessions. 

Our core studies continue in which pupils discuss and 

review current affairs, our weekend news and 

communicating for a purpose. We will be finding out 

more by asking questions within the community and 

have even been tasked with asking members of the 

community to support our Christmas raffle by 

donating prizes. In numeracy and more specifically 

measure, our pupils have been putting their practical 

skills to the test creating dog biscuits and following 

recipes. In personal safety, pupils have developed 

their road safety awareness, water safety (supported 

by our swimming sessions) and identifying people 

who can help us. 

Our weekly sessions of food and nutrition, 

performing arts and the immersive 4D room 

continue.  We have a Christmas show to look 

forward to and a Christmas fayre (in which we will be 

selling pet hampers,  Christmas cards and paper). 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it every 

day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to Tapestry as this 

provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment or for general enquiries please email: 

willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

  
                     Jess           Lucie             Matt         Mimi 

 
                              Rachel           Michelle            Jay           Natasha 

Whole School Diary Dates 

Please log into your ParentPay account to make a 
£10.50 voluntary payment towards the cost of 
ingredients for food lessons. 
 

 Please see the attached list of school 

events. 
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